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To Whom it May Concern, 

Starting 8/26/22, Tapani will be milling & repaving the asphalt on Columbia Street. We will be repaving 

the entire street from the WWTP to Bird Ave.  This work will generally take place from 8/26/22-9/2/22.  

We will provide a TCP for this paving work the week prior to it.   

As we move forward with construction, do not forget that interruptions to construction do occur and 

these updates are critical for awareness. They impact our crew safety and resident planning. Please be 

aware that the project schedule can change from day to day as we do our best to provide a quality 

project in a timely manner.  

Please be aware of construction activities at all times. This includes and is not limited to pipe crew 

member, flaggers, company vehicles and large equipment, dump trucks and their trailers and all 

pedestrian traffic.  

Please obey all construction signing especially detour routes and flagger directions. Our flagging 

personnel are happy to help with any questions you may have. As the new detour starts, please be 

aware of all traffic patterns and traffic density in your area.  

Please be safe and be aware of our construction workers as they are committed and focused on 

construction activities.  

Thank You and Best Regards,  

 

Clayton Buruse 
Project Manager 
Tapani Inc. 
Office: 360-687-1148 
 


